
STUDENT AND PARENT BULLETIN – Week 2  
Monday, 24 January   

Lunch  Running Club – Mrs Green  

Lunch  KS3 Badminton Club  

Lunch Chess Club DT3 – Mr Watterson  

Tuesday, 25 January   

Lunchtime Lego Club – Science 1, Dr Wyatt 

Lunchtime KS3 Indoor Football 

Afterschool 5pm KS3&KS4 Art and Photography – AS1 

Afterschool – 4:10pm Dungeons and Dragons Club M4 – Mr Jones 

Afterschool – 4:10pm Homework Club – Library 

Afterschool – 4:10pm  Year 11 – Triple Science Lesson Miss Hardman 

Afterschool – 4:30pm Twilight GCSE Dance – Dance Studio – Miss Gardner  

Afterschool - 4:15pm Twilight GCSE Music – Music Room Miss Fay 

Wednesday, 26 January  Year 7 Assembly  

Lunchtime Amnesty International Group Mrs Hardman 

Lunchtime Equality Club 

Lunchtime Maths Drop in M4  

Lunchtime  Debate Club -7/9 E2  

Lunchtime  Indoor Football KS4 – Sports Hall  

Afterschool – 4:10pm Maths Drop in M4  

Afterschool – 4:30pm School Show Rehearsals - Whole Cast 

Afterschool – 4:10pm Homework Club Library  

Afterschool – 4:10pm Girl’s Football All Years  

Afterschool – 4:10pm Boy’s Football All Years 

Thursday, 27 January  Year 8/9 Assembly  

Lunchtime  Eco Club – MR Yarwood HUMS1   

Lunchtime School Health Nurse Drop in – Nurses office, 
accessed from tennis court side of the school 

Lunchtime Languages Club  

Lunchtime Basketball – ALL YEARS 



Lunchtime Magistrates Club Year 8 and 9 – E1, Mrs Grewal 

Lunchtime KS3 – Puzzle Pirates M3 – Mrs Gopal  

Lunchtime A Level Maths Club (Invite only) M4 

Lunchtime BTEC Sport Catch Up, Mr Hunter - BTEC classroom  

Afterschool – 4.30pm  Show Rehearsals Whole Cast 

Afterschool – 5:00pm KS3 – Film Club  

Afterschool – 4:10pm Homework Club  

Friday, 28 January  Year 10/11 Assembly  

Lunchtime  KS4 Badminton Club  

Lunchtime  History Club – Mis Shepherd HUMS2  

Lunchtime  Gifted Scientist Club (Invite Only)  

Afterschool  Higher Project Gold Club DT3  

 

 

ADVANCE NOTICE 

New Term Dates For 2022/2023 click Here 

Gentle Reminder 

Tools for Learning - the list of equipment required can be found HERE Please also be reminded that a 

reading book is now a part of Tools for Learning for all Key Stage 3 students.Shoes and uniform - 

please ensure that you are properly clothed and shod and ready for the new term. A link to our 

uniform list can be found  HERE 

Student and Parent information for Bus Passes: 

We have recently had an increase in enquiries relating to bus passes, and the rules around 

them, please see the links below for more information for both reading district and South 

Oxfordshire district. 

https://brighterfuturesforchildren.org/schools/transport/ 

https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/residents/schools/travelling-school 

31 January  Year 9 Thinking Ahead Workshop 

02 February  Year 9 Options Launch P5 for students, 
1800 For parents 

07 February  Year 7,8,9, Reports Accessible to Parents 

07 February  Virtual Apprenticeship Parent Information 
Evening 

07 February  Year 11 F&N Practical’s 

08 February  Year 9 Parents Evening 

09 February Year 11 F&N Practical’s 

11 February  Whole School Inset Day (School Closed 
to Students) 

 

https://www.maidenerleghchilternedge.co.uk/page/?title=TERM+DATES&pid=14
https://www.maidenerleghchilternedge.co.uk/page/?title=TOOLS+FOR+LEARNING&pid=191
https://www.maidenerleghchilternedge.co.uk/page/?title=SCHOOL+UNIFORM&pid=232
https://brighterfuturesforchildren.org/schools/transport/
https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/residents/schools/travelling-school


 

House Stars of the Week 

Pepard Ella B – 11A 

Thames Emma T – 8C 

Chiltern Aiden H – 9B 

Abbey Matthew P – 11A  

 

 

 

 

Geography Stars of the Week 

KS3- Kieran H for some excellent development of points in 

extended writing! 

KS4 – Abi M for some excellent recall!  

 

History Stars of the Week 

KS3- Keeley W-K for her amazing engagement and beautiful 

work produced!  

KS4- Serena C for her hard work in history lessons. 

 

 

                    



This weeks assemblies are being held by 

Mr Yarwood 

with the theme of 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Word of the Week 
 
Evaluate (Verb) To judge or calculate the quality, importance, amount, or value of 

something e.g. it's impossible to evaluate these results without knowing more about the 

research methods employed. 

 

 
 

Hot chocolate with Mr Hartley 

continues this term …  

Students will be nominated each week by  

subject department. Keep your eyes open … 

Will you receive an invite? 

 

 



 

 

 

 
The Adams Family Show is due to take place on Wednesday 16 Febuary & 

Thursday 17 Feburary.  

Weekend Rehursals due to take place on Saturday 12 Febuary/13 Febuary. 

Please note the above dates have been provisionally booked in at this time. 

They may be subject to change with covid restrictions. We will aim to give you 

as much notice as possible.  

 

Mrs Hardman Needs Your help!  

Calling all future fashion designers, tailors, and make-up artists. 

Mrs. Hardman needs your help with costumes and make-up/hair 

for the Addams Family Christmas Show! 

If you would be willing to lend a hand, please sign up on the 

sheet outside Mrs. Hardmans laboratory (S3). 

House points will be awarded!  

As the Addams family show draws closer, the Performing 
Arts department are very pleased with how the rehearsals 

are going, and excited for this show to finally hit the stage! we are however, still in 
need of a few items/props. It would be fantastic if any of the items below are able 
to be borrowed by us and returned after: 

 • Stuffed/Toy farm animal (of some kind!) 

• Old fashioned telephone 

• Telescope 

• Mini cart/tea trolley 

• Chalice 

• Collection Tin 
• Retractable fake dagger 

Thank-you so much for all your help and support, and we hope to see you in 
February for the performance! Many thanks  

 



   

 

Swimming Gala 

Due to the current COVID situation South Oxfordshire School Games have decided to 

postpone the Swimming Gala that was due to be held on Wednesday 19 January to a date 

later in the year.  

If you are part of a swimming club outside of school or are a strong swimmer and would like 

to represent the school at the swimming gala, please come and speak to a member of PE 

staff to register your interest in this event. 

 

 

 

 

Football Club/Fixtures  

Football fixtures are fast approaching so 

it is important you are attending football 

club after school on a Wednesday if you 

want to play for the school team.  

Girls, we need to see more of you at 

training as you have games next week! 

If you play outside of school or are keen 

to represent the school, please come 

along to training! 

 

 

 

 



Don’t forget that Breakfast Service is available every morning in the 
canteen from 8:20am-8:35am 

 

 

  

              
       

            
         

      
          

                 
        

       
          

                      
                  

                  
                           

          
                        

                   
    

          
                          

       
    

                    
                     

              

                           
     

                  
                           

                        
                   

          
                     

     

                        
                      

                      
     

                           

                      
                          

       
    

                     
                      
                   

     
                           

                          
                 

             

                       
          

                          
                    

     

                       
                 

                        
   

                      
                 

                   
                 

                                                                      
                     

                      

                                                                                                                    

            
                           

                                
                     

                       
               
          

                                    
                     
                
                 

                    
                    

                
                     
                     



 

 

 

 



Letters sent home this week: 
 Whole School:  

Reading For Pleasure Newsletter 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.maidenerleghchilternedge.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1666&type=pdf

